
Read the Gospel of the week and color the image.

CYCLE C
Try to create a special design for God on this jar!
Have fun!

I will put all of my toys away neatly after I  
finish playing.

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  •  John 2:1-11



At a wedding party, Mary said to Jesus, they 
have no more wine. Help them. Even though it 
was not time for him to perform miracles, Jesus 
honored his Mother by changing the water into 
wine. When you obey God by honoring your 
mother’s wishes, you turn ordinary things, like 
opening a door, emptying trash, or making the 
bed into a gift Of love. This love makes your 
mother and God smile. 

Lord, help me turn chores for my family into 
gifts for you.

Draw two pitchers, one filled with water and  
one with purple wine.



Read the Gospel of the week and color the image.

CYCLE C
Find the two identical jars.

What does Jesus tell you to do in his word, the 
Bible? Find out by reading the Bible for 15  
minutes a day with your family. You could start  
by reading Luke.

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  •  John 2:1-11



Mary had great faith in God. She also knew that 
God could do anything. So when the wedding 
servers ran out of wine, she knew Jesus could 
help. She said, “Do whatever Jesus tells you to 
do.” That’s the smartest thing any of us can do.

Dear God, help me to do everything you say.  
I know you can do anything.

Draw a picture of the wedding servants  
listening carefully to Jesus.
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